
 

 

 

 

Mrs Bennett's Blog 

Thursday 18th January 2024  

Hi Everyone,   

It’s been a very cold week this week however it does feel like we slowly creeping towards spring, lighter 

mornings are definitely on the horizon.  

A date for your diaries: 

Tuesday 6th of February and Wednesday 7th of February will be our spring term parent’s evenings. Both of 

these will be held in person in school from 3.30pm- to 6pm. The appointment system to book your slot to 

see your child’s teacher will be open from 6.00pm on Monday 22nd of January. Please click on the 

following link: https://crossflatts.schoolcloud.co.uk/  , this will work from Monday 22nd of January at 6pm. If 

you need any help with booking an appointment don’t hesitate to contact our admin team who will be 

happy to help.   

Attendance  

‘All Day, Every Day, The Crossflatts Way!’  

Here is last week’s attendance:  Whole School: 95.0% 

Our 
Aspirational 
Target 

The national 
target 

Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

98% 
 

96.% 92.7% 94.7% 96.8% 96.7% 97.6% 91.9% 94.3% 

 

Safeguarding 

I’d like to recommend this lovely video which was sent to us. The video seeks to promote positive body 

imagery among young people, who as always are under so much pressure to conform to a standard image 

expected of them by their peers, and the ‘social media community’. If you’d like to have a look at this 

inspiring piece of media please follow the link below:  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ld9MJi3aGMU&feature=youtu.be 

 

 

 
 

https://crossflatts.schoolcloud.co.uk/
https://email.kjbm.safeguardinginschools.co.uk/c/eJyFUE2L2zAQ_TX2payR9WXroEPLdksLeyo9h5E0TrSxJVeSN-TfV0nc0p4KYhDvMfM-cAE_HxLmuCWLB-807QXhYhgpa_FOZvy5YXiQLepeDnIcOFdDC-t6CLCgPsMbGP-US0w4pRhKflpTdJstPob9zL-nT5ogHxBQMgeSjnIyFnvKJJjeEEJ6vq-V64r68-37KUVwFnJpsy-7VT6InoyCtrM-lbLmhn1s6Et9l8ulu8atbAY7G5cbAsWeGvby3rDn2anXb57Bl9cfDZUTQtkSVvy-0RlsF8wZjlizB4fp4GI1EPT5zSxdhgmPGyTnw9GHbE8xzrlqdNt5t-xw9u-YrjeLfS95rUsKpnb29-l7sAdk_iRLOngbZ6geQsBSGk5sijlPM5SSO5PATTG5rsre9Ir-Xqv48PW5oeyvMhJav3oM5VGSkkwxJVXrNSWUEUoJqZX3oqOjMEJNaOuk0o1V7r8ZnXZcKEN-AbNrvxw


 

 

 
 
Friends of Crossflatts 
A reminder that Friends of Crossflatts will be holding a coffee morning on Friday 9th February at 8.50-
10.15am in The Willows. Come along and meet other parents and volunteers and find out a little more 
about Friends, how you can get involved and what our upcoming plans are. Whether you are new to the 
school or have older children, all parents, carers, grandparents and little ones are all welcome!  
Our next meetings will be on Tuesday 6th February at 9am in the Willows and Wednesday 7th February at 
8pm via Zoom . Please email friends@crossflatts.bradford.sch.uk if you would like to attend. 
 
Keep wrapped up and warm!  

Kind regard 

Mrs Bennett 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 


